
Letters: Week 3 

It's possible that you may have missed some of the earlier weeks, and the 

posters at the stations for Week 3 have been taken down. 

Don't worry: Here are the letters that you would have found if you had gone 

round the trail for that week. You will still need to rearrange them to make a 

word: 

Week 3 Letters: 

    
    Rearrange: 

        

 
 

Bring your sheets along to the Family Fun in the Park on 

Sunday 15th August at 3pm to get a certificate. 

 

 
 Now send an email to quornchurchesholidayclub@gmail.com to let us know your answer! 


